


• Fremd Social



• 13 choir students were selected
for the regional choir and 4 went
on to perform for the Illinois All
State Honors Choir. Two choir
students were selected for the
National Honor Choir sponsored
by NAfME.

• Bella Voce and Chamber singers
participated in choir festivals at
Carthage College and College of
DuPage.

• A Cappella performed
throughout the year at concerts
and school events, including a
tour to local assisted living
homes.

• Science Teacher Jen Thorstenson
was named a finalist for the
Illinois Science Teaching

Association (ISTA) High School
Educator Award.

• Choir members sang with staff
for the Homecoming Assembly.

• 35 music students were selected
for Illinois Music Education
Association District 7 Honors. In
addition, 14 of these students
were selected with All-State
Honors.

• 36 students qualified for ILMEA
District 7 and 13 students for




